
Joel Watts

To:
Subject:

Tracy Richardson

RE: Renaming of New Service Road near Hwy 7 and Meadowview Rd

From: Aaron
Sent: September 11, 20201:18 AM
To: Tracv Richardson
Subject: Renaming of New Service Road near Hwy 7 and Meadowview Rd

Dear Tracy,

As one of only 2 addresses on the proposed "McCumber Court" I am curious to know the significance of the

name McCumber. Being somewhat of a pragmatist, I would much prefer a generic name that I don't have to

spell out every time I tell someone our new address. Something like "Hilltop Court" or if it is to honour the

memory of someone who contributed to the community, how about "Thomas Court"? Thomas Fallaise was the

first to drive the Caremobile in and around Peterborough and the Kawarthas. He passed suddenly some years

ago leaving behind a wife and 3 young daughters. There is also the added significance that his 7-year-old
grandson, Thomas, is a resident on this proposed road :)

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely,

Aaron Black
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